From: Jim Elson <\*Redacted\*>
Sent: February 17, 2021 10:14 AM

**To:** cityclerk

**Cc:** keith.annis\*Redacted\*

**Subject:** Re: Re zoning of Zelkwas Avenue

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning. We made a slight miscalculation in the numbers regarding those homes opposed to the city's proposal to rezone the three city lots on Zelkwas Avenue. The numbers should read 53 homes out of 67 contacted are opposed to rezoning the lots from Single Family to Mutli Family. That is 79% opposed. The homes in favour are 7 out of 67 and those responding "not interested" are 7 out of 67. Sorry about that.

These are homes polled on Union, Zelkwas, Vedder, Warren and Young.

## Rainbow Park Committee

From: Jim Elson

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 10:12 AM

**To:** cityclerk@princegeorge.ca <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>

Cc: keith.annis\*Redacted\*

Subject: Re zoning of Zelkwas Avenue

## Dear Mayor and Council.

We, The Rainbow Park Committee, have undertaken a petition to keep the three city lots 604,614 and 622 Zelkwas Avenue, zoned single family. As you will see from the petition, the vast majority of the residents who have responded are opposed to rezoning the lots from Single Family to Multi Family. We canvassed 63 homes. 53 out of 63 opposed the rezoning proposal. That is 84% of the respondents DO NOT want the city to proceed and rezone from Single Family to Multi Family.

7 out of 63 were in favour of the rezoning. 7 out of 63 replied "not interested". The proposed structure DOES NOT blend in with the existing houses in the neighbourhood and will be a detriment to the neighbourhood. It is apparent from the petition in the neighbourhood that the residents do not want the rezoning to be approved. We hope the Mayor and Council will listen to the voters of this neighbourhood and vote No on the proposal to re zone the three lots.

Thank you for your time Rainbow Park Committee